
NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT 

OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE GOVERNING BOARD 

OF THE TIPTON ELEMENTATY SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at the regular meeting of the Governing Board of the Tipton 

Elementary School District scheduled to be held on May 1, 2018 at 7 p.m., all members of said 

Governing Board will be absent, and the undersigned Secretary of said Governing Board 

thereupon declared said meeting adjourned to the next regular meeting to be held on May 3, 

2018 at 7 p.m. at Tipton Elementary District Conference Room.   

 
 
Dated: April 20, 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

Stacey Bettencourt 

Co-Superintendent 

Secretary to the Governing Board of the Tipton Elementary School District 

 

 
 


